LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
August 16, 2010

RESOLUTIONS

Sandra Kyle

WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia
Public Schools School District that Sandra Kyle will retire from the district on August 31,
2010; and,

WHEREAS, Sandra Kyle has devoted 28.7 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding
service to the Livonia Public Schools as a keypunch operator with Data Processing; IMC
secretary for Bentley High School and Franklin High School; secretary for Purchasing,
Building Services, and the Director of Finance; computer operator and senior computer
operator for the IT Department; and,

WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff,
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools:

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby
express its deep appreciation to Sandra Kyle for her countless contributions to our school
system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement.

Gary Plank

WHEREAS, It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia
Public Schools School District that Gary Plank did retire from the district on July 31, 2010;
and,

WHEREAS, Gary Plank has devoted 30.5 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding
service to the Livonia Public Schools as a controls and HVAC technician with the
Maintenance Department; and,

WHEREAS, He has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff,
and community during his tenure with the Livonia Public Schools:

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby
express its deep appreciation to Gary Plank for his countless contributions to our school
system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement.



